
From:
To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: Re: Proposed rate increase.
Date: Sunday, October 25, 2020 8:12:36 PM

We request an intervention on Case #2020-00290 on the rate increase that has been proposed
concerning our water bill on our property at 30 Rose Drive, Murray, Kentucky.

Again, we request intervention on this matter.

Sincerely,

Timothy and Cindy Williams
P.O. Box 103
East Prairie, MO  63845

OCT 26 2020




